
Title VI Policy Statement 

It is the policy of the City of Detroit Department of Transportation (DDOT), in accordance with 

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, DDOT’s Title VI Compliance and Implementation Plan 

to assure that “no person in Detroit shall, on the ground of race, color, or national origin, be 

excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subject to discrimination under any 

program or activity” for which the DDOT receives federal financial assistance (42 U.S.C. Section 

2000d).  Furthermore, it shall be the policy of the DDOT, as a recipient of federal-aid funding, to 

ensure nondiscrimination in all of its programs and activities. 

Accordingly, to ensure compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act the Detroit Department 

of Transportation commits to promptly taking any measures necessary to effect compliance with 

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act. 

The DDOT will include Title VI assurances in all written contracts and will monitor for 

compliance when distributing federal aid funds to other entities.  The DDOT’s Title VI Program 

Coordinator in the Office of Compliance is responsible for initiating and monitoring Title VI 

activities preparing required reports, and other DDOT responsibilities as required by Title 49 CFR 

Part 21. 

Individuals with questions or requiring additional information relating to this policy or the 

implementation of the DDOT’s Title VI Program should contact the Office of Compliance Title 

VI Coordinator-Alicia Miller, at DDOT Main Office, 1301 East Warren, Detroit, MI  48207; 

Telephone (313) 833-3658 or DDOTTitle6@detroitmi.gov .  The notice to the public is posted in 

the lobby of the DDOT Main Office, at the above address. 

 

mailto:DDOTTitle6@detroitmi.gov

